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REMINDER NOTICE:
FDA HEALTH AND MEDIA SURVEY

Dear [Insert Parent Name or Youth name if >18],

Recently we emailed you an invitation [for your son IF < 18] to participate in the next round of FDA Health and Media survey. If you don’t recall receiving the survey invitation please check your spam/junk email folder.

If you did not receive an invitation or it was misplaced, or if you have any questions, please call our research team at 866-214-2039 or email us at mediastudy@rti.org and we will get another invitation out to you. 

Thank you for your continued participation with this important research!


Sincerely,
Dr. Matthew Farrelly, Study Director
RTI International  


